
                        

Letts Road Connector Study
   

February 12, 2024 

5:00pm – 7:00pm 

Presentation at 6:00pm 

Larkin Township Hall 
3016 N. Jefferson Rd  
Midland, MI 48642  

Project Information: 

Rowe Professional Services Company, 

on behalf of the Midland County Road 

Commission, is conducting a study of 

the Letts Road corridor to evaluate the potential redevelopment of a through roadway 

connecting Jefferson Road to Waldo Road. 

Conceptual designs and alternatives are under development and will be presented during the 

open house.  A presentation will take place at 6:00pm, during which the team from Rowe will 

discuss various aspects and components of the designs.  The community will have the 

opportunity to review exhibits, ask questions, and provide feedback prior to and following the 

presentation. 

All presented information will be posted on the project website following the open house. 

To view the project website and provide input visit: www.midlandroads.com/letts  

http://www.midlandroads.com/letts

